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Statement: Retirement Announcement from Wisconsin AD Barry Alvarez 
 
Madison…Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement regarding the 
retirement of the University of Wisconsin-Madison Athletic Director Barry Alvarez. 
 
“The state of Wisconsin is grateful for his decades of service to college athletics, his dedication 
to shaping successful student athletes, his leadership to the university and his countless 
contributions to the Badger State. His impact on college sports is unparalleled and will continue 
to shape future generations of student athletes. On behalf of the Wisconsin State Assembly, 
thank you.” 
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